
Please note: This is a copy of the newsletter sent to students. The formatting is a little different to the online version, 
due to content being copied over to Word/Adobe. These aren’t in the final newsletter; this is a guide for your 
information. 
 
Dynamic content (content specific to Faculty/campus/level etc.) features at the end of this document but for students 
it’s integrated into the body of the newsletter. 
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Summer is just around the corner 
 

It's already May, which means longer days, bright sunshine (sometimes)… and exams. 

 

If you're in the midst of exams, we hope they're going well. Remember, if they're not going as 

planned, get in touch with a Student Support Adviser via an Information Point for advice. 

 

If you'd like some pointers about coping with exam anxiety, we have an emotional resilience 

animation that can help. 

 

Also, if you've not yet had a chance to wander around the new Bristol Business School building, 

we recommend it. The café is now open and is a great spot for chilling out (or revision!). 
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Extenuating Circumstances 

If you need to submit an Extenuating Circumstances application because you can't sit an 

exam, do it as soon as possible. 

 

If you decide to sit an exam you're making a judgement that you're fit to do so, and so 

you cannot normally submit an application. There are only limited circumstances where 

you can apply for Extenuating Circumstances after attempting an exam. 

 

If you need advice or clarification, please get in touch. 
 

 

 

Contact an Information Point 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Support at the Exhibition and Conference Centre 
 

Student Support Advisers are in the Yssel room in the Exhibition and Conference Centre every 

day throughout the exam season. They can answer questions about missing or falling ill in an 

exam, problems with reasonable adjustments and Extenuating Circumstances. 

 

You don't need an appointment - just drop in between 08:45 - 12:45 and 13:15 - 16:15. 

 

Of course you don't have to wait until the day of your exam to ask a question – it's always best 

to get in touch with them via an Information Point sooner rather than later. 

 

Find out more about Student Support Advisers 

 

 

 

 

   

 

Academic success workshops in May 
 

We're running our study skills workshops throughout the exam period. Topics include 'How to 

put your reading into your writing' and 'How to improve your critical writing'. 

 

Check dates and times 

 

 

 

 

   

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/students/academicadvice/assessments/extenuatingcircumstances.aspx
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Resit coursework is now available on Blackboard 

If you've received your provisional coursework marks and you know you haven't passed 

you can get started on resit coursework now. If you wait until you have your final 

results, you'll only have 3 or 4 weeks to turn it around - so get a head start!  

 

The resit coursework deadline is Tuesday 11 July. Get in touch if you have any 

questions or have issues impacting your ability to attempt your resit coursework. 
 

 

 

Contact an Information Point 

 

 

 

 

 

  

   

 

 

 

Become a Student Ambassador 
 

Student Ambassadors are a diverse team of students who undertake paid work to support 

university recruitment, outreach and marketing events. These include Open Days, Applicant 

Days, Taster Days, course interviews and UCAS fairs. We're currently looking for students from 

particular courses - check online to see if your course is listed. 

 

Check the list of courses and apply 

 

 

 

 

   

 

UWE Bristol Showstoppers and Singers in Concert 
 

Take a break from revision and come and hear our Showstoppers and Singers in Concert. 

Friday 12 May, 19:30, Union 1, Frenchay Campus. It's free! 

 

http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/students/informationpoints.aspx
https://uwe.formstack.com/forms/recruitment_web_page


Find out what they'll be singing 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

In case you missed it...  
  

 

Our first ever Student 
Conference 

 

300 delegates, 76 presentations, 1 

conference. See you there next year? 

 

More about the Student Conference 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

Peer Assisted Learning 
Celebration Ceremony 

 

A celebration of all things PAL. Maybe PAL 

is something you'd like to get involved in? 

 

More about the PAL celebration 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

News 

 

 

 

What's on 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

OUR SUSTAINABILITY COMMITTEE 
 

We've elected our brand new Sustainability Committee Theme Leaders - they're passionate 

about sustainability and keen to create positive change throughout UWE Bristol and beyond! 

 

We'll be holding by-elections in October to fill the remaining six open positions. Get in touch if 

you'd like more information. 

http://info.uwe.ac.uk/events/event.aspx?id=21261
http://info.uwe.ac.uk/news/uwenews/news.aspx?id=3601
http://info.uwe.ac.uk/news/uwenews/news.aspx?id=3600
https://www.thestudentsunion.co.uk/latestnews/
https://www.thestudentsunion.co.uk/ents/
mailto:tom.ball@uwe.ac.uk?subject=Sustainability%20Committee
https://www.thestudentsunion.co.uk/
https://www.thestudentsunion.co.uk/


 

Find out more about the team  

 

 

 

   

 

HAVE YOU REGISTERED TO VOTE? 
 

You need to register by Monday 22 May to be able to vote in the General Election on Thursday 

8 June.  

 

If you aren’t sure whether you’ll be at your term-time address or back at home, you can register 

at both addresses and vote wherever you are on the day. 

 

We have paper registration forms in Frenchay Library, Cotswold Reception and Wallscourt 

Reception - and we'll be around giving out snacks to people who register! 

 

If you live in halls on campus, we're running a competition with HallsLife where you can win 

prizes if everyone in your flat is registered. 

 

Register to vote  

 

 

 

    

    

 

Quick links 

» myUWE 
 
» Academic advice 
 
» Study support 
 
» Term dates 

 

 Contact us 
 

Information Points 
 
Email: infopoint@uwe.ac.uk 
 
Tel: +44 (0)117 32 85678 
 
More contact options 
 

 

 

Registered address | University of the West of England, Frenchay Campus,  
Coldharbour Lane, Bristol BS16 1QY 

 

   

 

Copyright 2017 ⓒ UWE Bristol 

As a student, you will receive emails from the Student Communications Team. 
We promise not to overwhelm you and we'll only send you things that are relevant. 

You'll get a regular newsletter and some targeted communications. 
If you unsubscribe you'll miss important emails. Contact us if you have any questions. 
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mailto:studentcomms@uwe.ac.uk


DYNAMIC CONTENT 

Frenchay: 

Frenchay Library summer refurbishments 
 

We've listened to your feedback and are pleased to announce a range of improvements to Frenchay 

Library - we'll complete the work during the summer ready for use in the autumn term. 

 

As a result of the works, both Level 4 and Level 5 will be closed at periods during the summer. Please 

borrow any books you may need from all floors before 16:00 on Friday 19 May. Library staff will also 

be providing a 'fetch and carry' service, in case you need books later in the summer. 

 

View full details of the refurbishments 

 

 

 

 

 
Glenside: 

Quiet floor of Glenside Library temporarily closed 
 

The quiet floor of Glenside Library is closed for redecoration until Wednesday 10 May. There's no access 

to print journals but most are available online. The ground floor is still open but there may be some 

noise disruption. 

 

Alternative study spaces are available in the Glenside Learning Zone near Traders and at Frenchay 

Library which has a quiet and a silent study floor open 24/7. 

 

Book a private study room  

 

 

 

City Campus, Frenchay and Glenside: 

 

Unwanted stuff? 
 

When you move out for the summer, don't 

throw away your clutter – donate it! 

The Bristol Big Give is an initiative between 

us and the University of Bristol where 

unwanted items are donated to charity. 

Last summer 78 tonnes were collected with 

a value of £135,000! Look out for collection 

points on campus and across Bristol. 

     

 
 

Sell your textbooks 
 

Blackwell's bookshop on Frenchay Campus 

will buy your books from you! 

 

Pop in with your textbooks and you can get 

up to 33% of the retail value put back onto 

your debit/credit card - or up to 40% onto 

a Blackwell's gift card to help towards your 

next purchase! 

     

 

 

  

http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/library/usingthelibrary/openingtimes/frenchay/frenchayrefurbishments2017
http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/students/studysupport/studyspaces/bookablerooms.aspx
http://lovewhereyoulivebristol.co.uk/bristol-big-give/
https://www.google.com/maps/d/u/0/viewer?mid=1Hftygva5xKmZmW3HSG5ul4k8CZU&ll=51.479710165791936%2C-2.5798984499999733&z=13
https://www.google.com/maps/d/u/0/viewer?mid=1Hftygva5xKmZmW3HSG5ul4k8CZU&ll=51.479710165791936%2C-2.5798984499999733&z=13


Level 3: 

 

Final years, don't forget to...  
  

 

Register for graduation 
 

If you're eligible to graduate in July, you'll have received a graduation invitation to your student 

email account. Register now to let us know you're coming - or if you're not planning on 

attending. The sooner you buy your tickets, the better the seats for your guests! 

 

Register your attendance 

 

 

 

 

   

 

Update your address in myUWE 
 

We'll send your award certificate to your home address, so make sure it's up-to-date in myUWE. 

 

Update your address 

 

 

 

 

   

 

Check out our 
postgraduate courses 

 

We offer a tuition fee discount of 50% on 

selected postgraduate courses through our 

Vice-Chancellor's 2020 Scholarship scheme. 

 

Check courses and eligibility 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

Take a look at our final 
year checklist 

 

Our final year checklist pulls together 

everything you need to do before you leave 

us. 

 

Check the list 

 

 

 

 

    

 

Make the most of careers support for your next steps 
 

As a graduate you can access ongoing careers support and resources through InfoHub, via the 

careers toolkit which includes a CV builder, job vacancies, an interview simulator and 

psychometric testing. If you can no longer log in with your InfoHub login, then you can use 

our lost account page. 

 

In addition, we'll check in with you as part of our annual graduate survey to find out what you're 

getting up to post-study! 
  

 

  

http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/whatson/awardsceremonies/howtoattend/registration.aspx
https://my.uwe.ac.uk/
http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/students/inyourfinalyear/50tuitionfeescholarships.aspx
http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/students/inyourfinalyear/finalyearchecklist.aspx
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City Campus, Frenchay and Glenside: 

Changes to bus timetables and routes 
 

Several of the buses which serve Bristol and the surrounding area have changed their routes and 

timetables - take a look so you don't get lost, stranded or arrive late to where you need to be! 

 

Check the changes 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Level 3, home students (selected courses): 
 

UWE Bristol and Santander Graduate Internships 
 

The summer 2017 UWE Bristol and Santander Graduate Internships Scheme provides a high-quality 

opportunity for our 2017 graduates to gain valuable work experience in a range of employment sectors 

and you'll earn at least £300 a week. 

 

Check our webpage for eligibility criteria 

 

 

 

 

 

Postgraduate students: 

 

 

    

 

 

The Postgraduate Taught Experience 

Survey is your opportunity to tell us about 

your course and share your experiences. 

Have your say and shape the future of your 

course and UWE Bristol. 

 

Have your say 

 

 

 

 

     

 

http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/about/departmentsandservices/professionalservices/transport/buscycleandtraintravel/busandcoach.aspx
http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/students/careersandemployability/vacanciesandworkexperience/graduateinternships.aspx
https://uwe.onlinesurveys.ac.uk/ptes2017

